

South Jordan Elementary Community Council January 12, 2021

In Attendance:

Principal Bev Griffith Mark Mabey Amy Kinder Sara Nichols Nancy Hopkin Jennifer Ngatuvai Annie Kartchner Alan LaFleur

1. Holiday Music Program that was ONLINE was a success! Check it out on the South Jordan Elementary School website! Awesome Job Ms. Nancy!



- 2. Safe Walking Routes: Approved 100%
- 3. Lunch is STILL FREE until the end of the year.
- **4. Boundary Changes:** If there are questions, please let the school know.
- **5. Kindergarten Registration is OPEN:** Please spread the word in the neighborhood. Registration is online, but documents need to be brought to the school.



Opens in a new window

- **6. COVID-19 Update:** Very few students and teachers have been sick. The school is still following procedures to keep everyone safe. Teachers will be vaccinated soon.
- **7. LAND Trust- Tentative plan:** This is due in April. We discussed scores from Acadience Data from middle of the year assessments. We are examining students that are scoring below and above and seeing if they are making typical growth or better. This is helping the teachers diagnose what is the issue and to design effective interventions.
 - Parents would like to help out in the schools. The committee is requesting for teachers to think of ways to let parents help out.
- **8.** Advanced Class: Bev will be meeting with district personnel to discuss flexible grouping with students and teacher professional development for classes in the future.